
This bill is very vague and ambiguous.  For one thing a minor is anyone under 18 and in some 

cases I have been told under 21.  In the bill you say the minor obtains a gun without 

permission.  If a 17yr old breaks into someone’s home and steals a gun then it would seem that 

the victim of the crime would fall under this bill and be prosecuted.  At the very least this is 

unfair and unjust.  Many states, including Oregon routinely prosecute children as adults.  This 

infers that they know what they are doing and are responsible for their actions.  To lay the 

responsibility on the gun owner negates that responsibility and would mean that the state could 

not prosecute a minor as an adult since they do not know what they are doing.  This is obviously 

just another attempt from the left to restrict and eventually take away our second amendment 

rights.  You do this by chipping away at our rights and passing ridiculous bills such as this.    
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